SNAG Meeting September 2016

Agenda

Menus

Everyone to choose new menus

Noise in the hall Too many people walking around. Listen to your monitor

Messing with water at the table - children playing with the water

Messy Toilets - Paper towels and soap on the floor

Rules of the playground No throwing sticks No climbing fences No little ones in the woods Over hanging branch

SNAG Minutes Date: Sept 2016

Agenda

Winter menus

We had a vote for the meal we wanted. We talked about how everyone needed to vote as we would go with the highest vote. We decided we would like to try a scone with jam and cream for pudding.

Noise in the hall

Only monitors should be off their chairs, too many people are walking around the hall which is causing too much noise

Everyone was reminded that you only talk to the person on your table.

Messing with Water

It was decided that the older children would help the little ones to pour water.

The little ones have been asked not to play with the water

Messy toilets

The children were asked to make sure that they put paper towels in the bin and make sure that the soap goes back on the sink and not the floor.

Rules of the playground

Everyone was reminded that there is no throwing sticks, no climbing fences, not to go in the horse field.

AOB

The year 4's were concerned about an overhanging branch.

One of the fences in the woods also needs checking. They will talk to Gary to see if he can sort this out.